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Mr. Walter R. Dittrich 

Design Manager 

McHenry County Division of Transportation 

16111 Nelson Road 

Woodstock, IL  60098 

 

Re: Proposed Continuous Flow Intersection Project at Randall & Algonquin Roads 

 

Dear Mr. Dittrich: 

 

Thank you for your response to my client’s email.  We have reviewed drawings that purport to give a 

preliminary drawing of the access points on Randall and Algonquin Roads.  We believe that the stakeholders 

would appreciate the opportunity to understand the current concept plans. 

 

It is imperative that we schedule another meeting of all the stakeholders regarding the proposed plans for this 

intersection.  Additionally, new additional corporate stakeholders who are very concerned about the proposed 

plan, including National Retailers, Pet Supplies Plus, Verizon, Sherwin-Williams and Walgreens have made 

substantial investments in their facilities at this intersection based upon the ability for customers being able to 

conveniently shop at their stores.  These new plans jeopardize the commercial viability of these businesses. 

 

Additionally, we would greatly appreciate your delineating for us the Federal Spending Authorization Bill that 

is funding the proposed current plans; which Congressional Committee has authority over this federally funded 

project; and which federal agency is responsible for evaluating this project. 

 

Time is of the essence and the proposed meeting can either be scheduled in downtown Chicago or in the Lake 

in the Hills governmental offices.  Thanking you in advance for your kind consideration of this matter. 

 

Yours truly, 

 
 

John E. Regan 

 

JER/ta 

Cc:  Brian Fairwood, Consultant 

 Gerald Sagona, LITH Village Administrator 
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